
 Announcements 
 June 15, 2025  

 

Coffee Hour: Please join our hosts, Ryan Oriwol & Devin Nadeau, after the 

service for some tasty treats and a hot cup of tea or coffee in the hall.    

 

Open Table: Our final OpenTable meal for this season is on Saturday, June 21st. 

Doors open at 4:30 pm and dinner is served at 5:00 pm.   

 

Thank you! A huge thank you to everyone who made our Annual Yard Sale a 

great success! Thank you to the volunteers who put in many hours sorting, 

organizing, moving, setting up and taking down for this event. We could not run it 

without you. 

 

Office News: Carolyn is away for vacation from June 15 – July 3rd. The office will 

remain open with reduced hours, 10:00 am –2:00 pm, during this time. Emails and 

phone calls will be answered and returned on an as needed basis. If you have an 

urgent matter, please contact your wardens: Pat McNally – 613-831-0968 and 

Rick Anderson 613-825-6816. 

 

Memorial Service: A Memorial Service for Denise Torunski who died in April is 

being planned for Saturday 9 August. Final details will be announced the two 

Sundays before then. You may wish to keep 9 August in mind as you plan your 

summer activities. 


